
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

03/07/2019 - British School of Kampala Primary School 

NEWSLETTER 
 

Dear Parents/ Guardians,                                 

Thank you for another wonderful and 
productive school year. As we end 
our year, we as staff have been 
reflecting on our successes and 
celebrations as a school. Our greatest 
achievement has been the double 
streaming of our classes.  
 
The staff and students both had to 
adjust and fit in a larger school 
setting. I am glad that the teaching 
and learning experience has been 
enriching throughout the year. This 
experience could not occur without 
the endless energy, skills and 
devotion of the BSK primary staff.   
 
A big thank you to the teachers for 
their dedication and professionalism. 
 

End of Term Achievement Report 

Please find enclosed your child’s end 
of year achievement report card. We 
ask you to take time to discuss the 
report with them.  
 
This term we have no Parent Teacher 
Consultations as your child will be 
handled by a different teacher in the 
next academic year.  
 
 
 

 

                         2019-2020 Primary School Team                               

 

 

Area  Class Teachers  Assistant Teachers/ 

Pastoral Care  

Year 1 Pacific  

Year 1 Atlantic  

Ms. Flavia Namuswe 

Mr. Farouk Nyanzi 

Ms. Miriam Arac 

Ms. Barbra Tugume 

 

Year 2 Pacific  

Year 2 Atlantic  

Mrs. Ruth Nabuti 

Ms. Monica Atulinde 

Mr. Norman Musinguzi 

Ms. Elizabeth Agasa 

 

Year 3 Pacific  

Year 3 Atlantic  

Ms. Lynnette Nimusiima 

Mrs. Treva Kitonsa 

 

_ 

Year 4 Pacific  

Year 4 Atlantic  

Mr. Kenneth Omondi 

Ms. Faith Akankunda 

 

_ 

 

Year 5 Pacific  

Year 5 Atlantic  

Ms. Annette Namulondo 

Ms. Sara Akot 

 

 

_ 

Year 6 Pacific  

Year 6 Atlantic  

Mr. Jude Erupu 

Mr. Albert Twongiirwe 

 

Ms. Margaret Situmah  

Ms. Maureen Achieng 

Learning 

Support Ks1 

Ks2 

 

Ms Teopista Nakayi 

Ms. Maureen Achieng 

 

 

Swahili 

French 

P. E 

Computing 

Music 

Ms. Betty Alidri 

Mr. J. Manirambona 

Mr. Eric Elly  

Mr. Enock Kakeeto 

Mr. Dennis Besigye 

 

 

 

Ms. Elsa Naiga 



 

School - Home Communication 

In an effort to go paperless, we will 

be using email to communicate on 

a regular basis next year.  

Please ensure that the school has 

your reliable and updated email 

address so that you do not miss out 

on crucial information. 

Parent Orientation Day 

 Friday 30th August 2019 is our open day where the new parents will get 

a chance to get a proper orientation of the primary school and to meet 

the team. I wish you all a restful holiday. 

                                                                                         Ms. Margaret Situmah 

Primary Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 


